
Dear Parents,  

Thank you for your patience and understanding at this time. We are now in a position to share an 

initial pack of work for each year group and details about how you can keep in touch with your 

child’s class teacher to share work during this period of closure.  

The attached packs have been put together by teachers as a starting point. They include activities 

which ensure your child revises key skills as well as some ideas of activities to support the learning 

they have been doing in school recently.  

We encourage you to use the websites that school provides for you including EdShed and Education 

City. If you have not got your child’s username and password, please contact the class teacher using 

the email details given below.  

Each year group can be contacted through the following email addresses: 

 Year 3: y3@crj.tamat.org.uk 

 Year 4: y4@crj.tamat.org.uk 

 Year 5: y5@crj.tamat.org.uk 

 Year 6: y6@crj.tamat.org.uk 

Emails will be monitored Monday- Friday. Please be aware that teachers will be in school- teaching 

the children of Key Worker families and immediate responses will not be possible. We will do our 

best to get back to you as soon as we can.  

From next week, regular posts will also be made on the school blog pages for children to access 

learning material directly from their teachers. You can reach the class blogs through 

https://www.crawleyridge.net/page/?title=Blogs&pid=39 

Thank you for your ongoing support; we look forward to seeing the contributions from your children 

over the coming weeks.  

Kind regards,  

Sue Knight 
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